Prior’s Report
September-December 2020


The last 3 months of 2020 I continued my Leave of Absence from formal community obligations. I was able to participate in Vespers from time to time, the Vespers for the feast of St. Luke, and Lessons and Carols. In addition, I have participated in the Professed cohort discussions.

As we enter 2021, I have several projects that I have been asked to lead and/or participate in:
· Resumed participation in and Clerk for Council.
· Plan to begin in February the Oblate Review working group previously approved.
· Have been asked to take the lead in the ongoing Worship Committee.
